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Townsend, Erle

From: Sylvia Pouliot <mainstdiscount@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 5:42 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: EV car rule

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I would like to oppose the ruling on EV cars in Maine.  They are unafforadable.  Have not proven to be efficient in the cold 
weather..  People are not qualified to work on them if there is a problem.  It takes too much to keep them operational.   


